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Carl W. Backus (*j/,V'~PED&

Attorney at Law
5900 N. Port Washington, Rd. #206

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53217

(414) 332-2880

September 24, 1991

Mr. Michael K. Lynett
Fox Point Engineer
7200 North Santa Monica Blvd.
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53217

RE: Patrick Media-Fox

Dear Mike:

This is to follow up the oc een, and I
met with Mr. Fox and representatives of Patrick Media on
September 4, 1991. We walked the area and discussed various
theories of why the water was accumulating in front of the berm
and how to remove the water. Mr. Fox indicated that he had no
objection to having the water run through his backyard if a pipe
or culvert were put through the berm.

These are the tentative conclusions I believe we came to.

1. Although Patrick Media had surveys with some
elevations, they agreed to obtain further elevations for your
review.

2. After you receive the elevations, you would try to
determine the source of the water that is gathering in front of
the berm.

3. Thereafter, you would make cost estimates of the
various possible solutions as you see them.

After we had this meeting, I talked to Mr. Fox briefly and
he did indicate that he would be willing to talk about the costs
of any solution.

Very truly yours,

QJO L.2-
Carl W. Backus

CWB:mb

CC: Noreen Cook
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VILLAGE OF FOX POINT
MILWAUKEE COUNTY

VILLAGE HALLWISCONSIN
7200 N. SANTA MONICA BLVD.

FOX POINT 53217-3505

414·351-8900 '

Mr. Dan Pomeroy September 1, 1998
Real Estate Manager
Eller Media Company
Nll W24600 Silvernail Road
Pewaukee, Wisconsin 53072-5599

Dear Mr. Pomeroy:

We have inspected your premises and found:

1 Elm tree(s) infected with Dutch Elm Disease;
please remove same.

Elm logs or firewood stored in yard.

The above should be removed within ten (10) days from date hereof
in accordance with Village Ordinances Numbers 250 and 299. The
Department of Forestry requests such removal as a control measure
against the spread of Dutch Elm Disease. May we have your
cooperation? For further information, please call 351-8900. Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Judy Shirley
Village Forester

Dated: September 1, 1998
Location: tree is located south of billboard near road; in wooded, shrubby

area; tree marked with red Ux",
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Carl W. Backus
Attorney atLaw

5900 N. Port Washington, Rd. #206
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53217

(414) 332-2880

September 24, 1991

Mr. Michael K. Lynett
Fox Point Engineer
7200 North Santa Monica Blvd.
Milwaukee, Wi1sconsin 53217

RE: Patrick Media-Fox

Dear Mike:

This is to follow up the occasion where you, Noreen, and I
met with Mr. Fox and representatives of Patrick Media on
September 4, 1991. We walked the area and discussed various
theories of why the water was accumulating in front of the berm
and how to remove the water. Mr. Fox indicated that he had no
objection to having the water run through his backyard if a pipe
or culvert were put through the berm.

These are the tentative conclusions I believe we came to.
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3. Thereafter, you would make cost estimates of the
various possible solutions as you see them.

After we had this meeting, I talked to Mr. Fox briefly and
he did indicate that he would be willing to talk about the costs
of any solution.

Very truly yours,
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Carl W. Backus
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CC: Noreen Cook


